Kettleburgh Annual Parish Meeting 2024

Bell ringing report

We have rung for the King’s Coronation, and recently for a service. We are short of ringers
in the village, so we need to call upon ringers from outside the parish to make up the numbers
for special occasions.

We recently had visitors who rang. a peal, nearly 3 hours of ringing.

The bells have been checked to make sure they are in good order.

Report by Persephone Booth, Tower Captain



